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COVID-19 Update July 07 2020 

Official Visits 2020-2021 
 

July 08, 2020 

 

R.W. Sirs, 

 

Re: Official Visits 2020-2021: 

Some of you have been inquiring about Official visits for your upcoming term. 

This note is to clarify the situation with respect to the Official Visits of the DDGM for the upcoming 

2020-2021 Masonic year. 

 
If you made an Official Visit to a lodge in your District prior to March 13, 2020 there will be no need to repeat 

that visit during this Masonic year (2020-2021). Depending on when our labours resume and if time permits, 

you could make a fraternal visit to those lodges who have already had an Official visit, just to ensure that 

everything is running smoothly. It will not be required to fill out any of the L-Forms on such a fraternal visit. 

 

 

Re: District Trestleboards 2020-2021: 

It is also suggested that due to our inability to predict when Masonic meetings and other events will 

resume, that the preparation of a trestleboard at this time may not be worthwhile. It is suggested that a 

digital version of a trestleboard be prepared and distributed once an official announcement has been 

made about the resumption of labours.  

 

If there are any questions, please let me know. 

 

 

Fraternally, Garry 

 
D. Garry Dowling, 

Grand Secretary 


